
4770 72 Street | Delta | B.C. | V4K 3N3 | W: (604) 357-4730 | F: (604) 592 – 6882  

PUSHFOR INVESTMENTS INC. 
 

CSE: PUSH  
FFT: 713 

For Immediate Release 

PUSHFOR ISSUES CORPORATE UPDATE 

Delta, B.C. – October 31, 2018 – Pushfor Investments Inc. (“Pushfor” or the “Company”) (CSE: 
PUSH) (FFT: 713) is a diversified multi-industry investment company.  Its common shares are 
listed for public trading on the Canadian Securities Exchange and in Germany on the open market. 

Currently, the Company has investments in both public and private companies in the technology, 
opportunistic natural resource, and various other sectors.   The Pushfor team has the acumen and 
resources at its disposal to source, assess, negotiate, and invest in numerous diverse opportunities, 
bringing to bear an international network for accelerating business growth and increasing 
shareholder value.   At this time, the Company has also identified certain key distressed real estate 
assets in a number of countries, notably in Spain, which will be evaluated further for investment 
purposes by the Company. 
 
One of the Company’s flagship investments is the UK-based cybersecurity company Pushfor 
Limited (“Pushfor UK”), which is the proprietor of a U.S. patented platform for highly secure and 
tightly controlled content sharing and instant messaging, designed for enterprises, that allows users 
to have immediate and easy access, and to interactively engage with content by instant chat 
messaging, anytime, anywhere from their preferred device.  Pushfor UK has commercialized this 
technology and is currently continuing the development of its products while working towards 
capturing a bigger share of the market.  The Company is the single largest shareholder of Pushfor 
UK and as Pushfor UK continues to evolve its innovative technology and increase its market 
presence, the Company will be seeking to increase its interest in Pushfor UK. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Aram Ayrapetian 
Director  
604 357 4730 
 
 
Notice regarding Forward Looking Statements: This news release may contain forward-looking statements. The use 
of any of the words "anticipate", "continue", "estimate", "expect", "may", "will", "project", "should", "believe" and 
similar expressions are intended to identify forward-looking statements. Although the Company believes that the 
expectations and assumptions on which the forward-looking statements are based are reasonable, undue reliance 
should not be placed on the forward-looking statements because the Company can give no assurance that they will 
prove to be correct. This news release includes forward-looking statements in respect to assumptions of successful 
completion of a change of name.  Since forward-looking statements address future events and conditions, by their 
very nature they involve inherent risks and uncertainties, these statements speak only as of the date of this news 
release. The Company disclaims any obligation to update forward looking information contained herein, except to 
the extent required by law. 
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